
 

 Summer will be here soon and Springfield Public Schools will be ready to offer 

students exciting, online learning options for all ages in June. We are 

introducing Explore to Go! for elementary students grades 1-5. Middle school 

and high school students will be able to proceed with online learning through 

Launch, Springfield Public Schools' online learning platform. 

 

Registration starts May 4th for Elementary and Middle School Students and HS 

students can enroll now through Launch.  

 

https://www.sps.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=1305&ViewID=64

46EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=13341&PageID=1 
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